
Cooperation of Law Clinics of Belarusian and Polish Universities  
 

 

The Head of the Department of Theory and History of State and Law, Candidate of Juridical 

Sciences, associate professor L.A. Krasnobaeva and her colleagues from Vitebsk and Mogilev had an 

educational journey to Poland within the framework of Mobility Scheme for Targeted People-to-People-

Contacts Programme (MOST programme) aiming at broadening contacts between EU and Belarusian 

citizens, exchange of leading experience and improvement of mutual understanding. The aim of the 

journey was to study the Fund of the Law Clinics activities. The visit to Wroclaw University Law Clinic 

resulted in the study of principles and study methods, role of supervisors, clinic`s evaluation criteria. The 

outputs of the Fund of the Polish Law Clinics activities became the most relevant and discussed topic. 

The discussion of perspectives of cooperation between Law Clinics of Belarusian and Polish Universities 

was held during the working groups meetings.  
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